Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Wednesday, June 12, 2019, 2:00 p.m. – 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: Public Works – Stormwater Conference Room #322, 4200 S. John Young Parkway, Orlando, FL 32839

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Financial Management (FM) No.: 437175-1

Project Description: State Road (S.R.) 535 Concept Development Study from North of S.R. 536/World Center Drive to I-4/Vineland Avenue, Orange County, Florida

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is holding a Project Visioning Team (PVT) Meeting as part of the State Road (S.R.) 535 Concept Development Study in Orange County (Financial Management (FM) Number 437175-1). The concept development further refined recommendations identified during the planning phase of the study. The recommendations focus on operational, safety, and multimodal enhancements along approximately one mile of S.R. 535, from north of S.R. 536/World Center Drive to I-4/Vineland Avenue. 

The PVT is an advisory group (not an independent decision-making board) assisting the FDOT and the consultant team by providing jurisdictional, policy, technical, and administrative guidance throughout the project. Your interest in this study is truly valued and appreciated. This is a working meeting with the FDOT staff and PVT members, which is open to public attendance.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT Project Manager Ennis Davis, AICP, at 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720; by phone at (386)943-5422; or, by e-mail at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us.

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Travis Hills, P.E., at 225 East Robinson Street Suite 355, Orlando, FL 32801; by phone at (407)540-0555; or, e-mail at thills@kittelson.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT Project Manager Ennis Davis, AICP, at 719 S. Woodland Boulevard Mail Station, DeLand, FL 32720; by phone at (386)943-5422; or, by e-mail at ennis.davis@dot.state.fl.us. Or, Travis Hills, P.E., by phone at (407)540-0555, or via e-mail at thills@kittelson.com.
